
From: Gladys Cook <cook@flhousing.org> 
Sent: Monday, March 16, 2020 11:31:52 AM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: RFA's due during Covid 19 crisis  

  
Hi Marisa- I had a call from a nonprofit supportive housing provider.  They are fully engaged in response 
to Covid19 for their residents- at the same time RFA 2020- 103 – tax credits for homeless projects-   is 
due March 31.  Has there been any consideration of pushing the date our for these applications?  The 
caller told me that they are in the midst of extraordinary measures to protect their residents –  

 Only 60% of their residents have cell phones- making communications and messaging critical 
 Supplies are in flux for sanitation and household needs- the property facilities such as computer 

labs are in high demand 
 They are considering intake screening as well as resident access to testing and health care 
 People with special needs are at risk of excess self-isolation and miss their medications and 

appointments-  
 They are involved in many calls and meetings with their national affiliate and related 

organizations 
Thank you for considering.  Plus- I hope you and team are well. 
Gladys  
  
Gladys Cook 
Technical Advisor/Disaster Resilience and Recovery Director 
813-830-3450 
 
Florida Housing Coalition 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
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